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Statement on Robin Vos’ Memo on Overturning the 2020 Election

MADISON - Following reports of Robin Vos’ attempt to learn how to overturn the 2020 election,
Assembly Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following statement:

“Shortly after the 2020 election, Speaker Robin Vos requested a legislative memo detailing whether
the legislature could overturn the results of the election. This raises serious red flags about his
intentions.

“He’s greenlit a phony investigation that wastes taxpayer dollars, questioned the integrity of our
elections system, requested a memo on how he can overturn the decision of the people, and has now
put forward legislation that would give him even more power over the outcome of our elections. After
trying to play moderate, it's clear that he has prioritized appeasing his extreme members' wishes.

“President Biden won Wisconsin in a fair and free election, but Robin Vos has fanned the flames of
misinformation to sow doubt among Wisconsinites. He has continued to perpetuate a false narrative
that has caused significant damage to the public’s confidence in our election system.

“Enough is enough. The people of Wisconsin are fed up with this ongoing power grab.”
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